24 August 2011
Ms. Blanca Cardona

Resident Coordinator
UNDP Colombia
Av 82 #10-62 Bogotd, Colombia

Project Title: “National Dialogue for the Development of the Political Reform.”

Dear Ms. Blanca Cardona,

This letter is to confirm closure of project number UDF-COL-06-030, which received a total
grant of USD 271,442.00 and was executed and implemented by UNDP. The final narrative,
evaluation, and financial reports have been reviewed and all matters concerning the United
Nations Democracy Fund in relation to this grant have been cleared both administratively
and financially.

We congratulate you on the completion of your project, in the hope that it has brought
about positive results and will continue to do so. Although you have no further obligations
towards UNDEF, we hope you will keep us informed of the project’s impact and any
developments inspired by the project. We thank you for partnership and cooperation with
UNDEF throughout the cycle of the project implementation.

UNDEF will keep you updated on its activities through our quarterly newsletter. In addition,
we may contact you in the future for further evaluation of the impact of UNDEF-funded
projects.

Allow me to thank you and your team for your involvement in the implementation and
execution of this project. We hope the UNDEF contribution to the activities of UNDP-COL
has contributed to the efforts of the UN system in Colombia to further strengthen
democratic processes and practices.

The United Nations Democracy Fund wishes you all the best in your current and future
endeavours.

Yours sincerely,

v/

Roland Rich

Executive Head

United Nations Democracy Fund (UNDEF)
1 UN Plaza - DC1-1308

New York NY 10017

USA



